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HIGH SCHOOL CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION (CTE) PROGRAM AND COURSE CHANGES 

 
 
  WHAT’S NEW FOR 2009-2010?   
 
 

Effective with the 2009-2010 school-year, many CTE programs, courses, and numbers 
have been changed, per the Florida Department of Education (FLDOE).   
 

 The term “Academy of” has been removed from the state frameworks to avoid confusion 
with programs that have been designated as a “Career Academy”. 
 

 All PSAV programs at the Technical Centers have been divided into courses.  Some of the 
lengthy programs have been split into multiple shorter programs. Over 400 programs, 
courses and numbers are affected.  

 
 There are three new middle school Family & Consumer Sciences courses that have a 

career focus.  
 

The above revisions can be found at: http://www.fldoe.org/workforce/dwdframe 
 (Related Documents, Change Document - CTE 2009-10) 

 
 
WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 
 

 Inform all appropriate staff, of the above revisions, including those who are responsible for 
scheduling students and the development of the course catalog.  

 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 
 

 Students may be scheduled incorrectly and will not be able to attain concentrator status or 
be eligible for industry certification or Bright Futures/Gold Seal scholarships. 

 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 
 

 Teachers, guidance staff, administrators, parents and students. 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 
 

 Information will be available at http://www.ctace.com 
 

 
 

CONTACT  
 

Career, Technical and Adult/Community Education  
Peggy Follador, Curriculum Specialist 

(754) 321-8436 


